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Senator Ingwersen, Representative Meyer and distinguished members of the Joint Standing 
Committee on Health Coverage, Insurance, and Financial Services. Thank you for this 
opportunity to submit testimony on this important bill.  
 
The City of Portland writes in strong support of LD 1018. The City of Portland operates several 
free clinics that are a vital component of our community’s health. 340B is a critical component of 
supporting us in doing so. As a covered entity, we utilize 340B to “stretch scarce federal 
resources as far as possible” to reach eligible patients with critical services, such as HIV/Hep C, 
and other STD testing and treatment. We operate 340B in full compliance with the law and 
utilize the savings to reinvest in scaling our services. With this bill, Maine can join other states in 
protecting safety-net providers such as the Portland Public Health clinics to ensure that our 
communities continue to receive the care they need.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Mark Dion 
Mayor 
City of Portland, Maine 
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